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Melvin L. Griem, M.D.
44 Sunset Trail, Box 453
Ogden Dunes, Indiana 46368

Dear Dr. Griem:

As you complete your term as a member of the Advisory Committee
on Medical Uses of Isotopes (ACMUI), I want to express the
Commission's sincere appreciation for the service and support you
have provided to the agency during your 16 years as a member of
the Committee. Your knowledge and experience have been of great
assistance to us in attempting to resolve the difficult and
sometimes contentious issues that arise in regulating the medical
uses of isotopes.

I can assure you that your willingness to give your time and
energy to an effort that is important to the progress of the
Nation's nuclear regulatory program has been most welcome and is
highly valued by the Commission and the NRC staff.

Sincerely,

, th '
Ivan Selin
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Peter R. Almond, Ph.D.
University of Louisville

School of Medicine
James Graham Brown Cancer Center
Department of Radiation Oncology
529 South Jackson Street
Louisville, Kentucky 40202

Dear Dr. Almond:

As you complete your term as a member of the Advisory Committee
on Medical Uses of Isotopes (ACMUI), I want to express the
Commission's sincere appreciation for the service and support you
have provided to the agency during your 16 years as a member of
the Committee. Your knowledge and experience have been of great
assistance to us in attempting to resolve the difficult and
sometimes contentious issues that arise in regulating the medical
uses cf isotopes.

I can assure you that your willingness to give your time and
energy to an effort that is important to the progress of the
Nation's nuclear regulatory program has been most welcome and is
highly valued by the Commission and the NRC staff.

Sincerely,

)bb'
Ivan Selin
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